Dear Mr/Ms,

On May 7th, a negotiation on permission for growing genetically modified foodstuffs will take place. The permission applies to companies dealing with the developement of GMO foodstuffs.

The non-harming effects of these nutritients have not been proved sufficiently at all, as many scientists are pointing out.

The other way round, negative influences on the environment and biodiversity is supposed. Please, let us not allow our children and ourselves suffer from the consequences of these experiments in future just for the profit of a few big and rich companies.

Thank you for your time given to this letter.

I wish you good luck in your work.

Vaše jméno

 (povolání, Czech Republic)

